
 

 
 

                   

 

PORT HARDY SEVENTH-DAY 

ADVENTIST CHURCH 
 

Newsletter – May 23, 2023 
 

 

Port Hardy SDA Church will be CLOSED this Sabbath, May 27  

due to Vancouver Island Camp meeting held in Nanoose Bay. 
 

Everyone is invited to attend the Vancouver Island Camp meeting starting 

Friday evening, May 26 at 7:00pm to Noon Sunday, May 28 at the Nanoose 

Bay Pentecostal Camp. Located at 2531 Nanoose Beach Road, Nanoose Bay, 

BC. (Between Parksville and Nanaimo) 

There is a big field for tenting and/or trailer parking. Programs for 

children, music, and Sabbath afternoon seminars will be provided. 

Questions call Jean Shorthouse at 1-250-616-6654. 
 

Prepare to be richly blessed by Pastor Adam Ramdin, from London, England 

(Evangelist, Youth Director, and Executive Producer of Lineage Journey). 

Elders Watson and Djakov will represent the Conference there.  

Music provided by Fountainview Academy. 
 

Watch the video clip for more info on Island Camp Meeting: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FyAqIKcxl1E 

 

Click on this Island Camp Meeting info on the schedule for each day : 
https://m.facebook.com/story.php?story_fbid=pfbid02ypnhMoSunpCPgG
CcMr3cSPBzAq93o6Y39CeVeYyWyK3R7wg8gzF3wwzoeyVi3NvSl&id=100
064851664170&mibextid=qC1gEa 

 

Remember Sunday, May 28 BC Hydro in Port Hardy will be having a 

scheduled Power Outage from 7:00am to 5:00pm.  
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